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__________________________________________________ 

 

 

To the Leader 

of the Russia-wide political party “Right Cause” 

M.D. Prokhorov (with clarifications and additions) 

 

 

Dear Mikhail Dmitriyevich ! 

 

On 29.06.2011 YACONTO LLC (Russia, Moscow) submitted to your office (123104, 

Moscow, Tverskoy boulevard, 13, bld. 1) three sets of documents about the fraudulent 

bankruptcy of Atommash OJSC (Volgodonsk, Rostov region), Russian nuclear engineering 

flagship, for you personally and your associates from the “Right Cause”. Taking into 

consideration great interest to the situation around the nuclear industry giant shown by different 

political parties – who express directly opposite ideas and positions about everything in Russia 

but are unanimous in their effort to restore the status quo of Atommash OJSC – YACONTO 

LLC decided that it’s expedient to propose to you, as the Leader of the “Right Cause” political 

party, to take part in the restoration of the Law and justice for Atommash OJSC, in the interests 

of the state, society and business. 

The sets of documents shared with you contain information that gives general 

understanding of the situation around Atommash OJSC. More detailed information can be found 

on WWW.YACONTO.RU, which, admittedly, has a very basic design, but is abundant with 

striking documented information and facts. 

For a political revenge, the “Right Cause” party needs the most innovative and disruptive 

technologies; information and facts published on WWW.YACONTO.RU will secure the revenge 

without serious difficulty and cost. In particular, the large-scale multidisciplinary 

nongovernmental investment YACONTO Integrated Program and YACONTO International 

Program, mentioned on the said website, do not require financial guarantees from the State or 

banks, since we have confidential agreements with potential foreign investors and strategic 

partners. 

Dear Mikhail Dmitriyevich, notwithstanding your busy schedule, I kindly ask you to 

nevertheless find time to familiarize yourself with the documents about the premeditated 

bankruptcy of Atommash OJSC sent by YACONTO LLC to you personally, and with online 

information on WWW.YACONTO.RU, which would undoubtedly be of interest to the future 

Leader, whose ambitions are to be a major political and public figure in the revival of the Great 

Russia. Besides, both topics – the national nuclear industry giant and the aforesaid programs – 

are interrelated. 

I am counting on your understanding of the tasks and problems and looking forward for 

your reply. 

 

(Original text is in Russian.) 

 

Respectfully yours, 

S.P. Yakunin, President of YACONTO LLC 
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